July 22, 2013 Due Date for Cedar Ridge Distribution Company to File Its Proof
of Notice to Customers of the Interim Rate Increase Hearing; Docket No. 13-

2423-01
e Docket No. j2-2423-0]

Melanie Reif <mreif@utah.gov> Tue, Jul 23, 2013 at 9:16 AM
To: zcabinets@comecast.net

Cc: Patricia Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov>, Justin Jetter <jjetter@utah.gov>, William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>,
Shauna Benvegnu-Springer <sbenvegn@utah.gov>, Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov>

Dear Parties:

Please note, as set forth in the Scheduling Order, issued July 18, 2013, Cedar Ridge was required to file its proof
of "notice to its customers of the interim rate increase hearing” no later than July 22, 2013. (Please see page 2
of the Scheduling Order). As we did not explicitly discuss this issue at the scheduling conference, and because
today is July 23, 2013, the Commission is sending this email for your immediate attention. As you are aware,
filings must be made with the Commission with the proper number of copies, pursuant to Utah statutes and rules.

Please also note, as set forth in the Scheduling Order referenced abowe, "[njo later than Company's August 2013
and September 2013 billing cycles, Company is instructed to provide notice to its customers of the general rate
increase hearing...."

Please be advised that reminders of this sort do not typically come from the Commission, and you should not
expect them in the future. However, given these deadlines were not explicitly discussed during the scheduling
conference, the Commission is sending this reminder as a onetime courtesy.

If you have any questions, please contact Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary, at 801-530-6716.
Thank you,

Melanie A. Reif

Administrative Law Judge

Utah Public Senice Commission
160 East 300 South

Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2305




Trisha Out of Office Until 7/31 Re: July 22, 2013 Due Date for Cedar Ridge
Distribution Company to File Its Proof of Notice to Customers of the Interim
Rate Increase Hearing; Docket No. 13-2423-01

DA

Patricia Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov> Tue, Jul 23, 2013 at 9:17 AM
To: mreif@utah.gov

I am out of the office until Wednesday, July 30th. | will not be

checking emails and woicemails while | am gone, but will respond them
when | retum. [f you need assistance while | am gone,

please call Justin Jetter at 801 366 0335 or email him at jjetter@utah.gow.

Trisha Schmid

Assistant Attorney General
160 East 300 South

P.O. Box 140857

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857
{(801) 366-0830
pschmid@utah.gov
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*PRIVACY NOTICE: This email, from the Office of the Utah Attorney General,
contains information that may be confidential and/or legally privileged.

This email is intended only for the use of the person(s) named as intended
recipient(s). if you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby

notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution of or the taking of any
action in reliance on the contents of this email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in etror, you are hereby instructed to

delete it from your computer system immediately, and to also delete any
attachments to this email. The unauthorized disclosure, use or publication
of confidential or privileged information inadvertently transmitted to you
may expose you to criminal and/or civil liability.*




